MEMORANDUM

TO: Trustee Bill Johnston, Chairperson
Economic and Community Development Committee

FROM: Jennifer Ganser, AICP, Assistant Director of Community Development
MEETING DATE: September 11,2017
SUBJECT: Pace Presentation

Village staff invited one of our partners, Pace Suburban Bus, to the September 11" ECDC
meeting. They will present on their organization and work programs.

Pace is the suburban bus transit provider for 284 municipalities. They offer fixed bus routes,
paratransit service, vanpools, and other transit services.

More information can be found online at http://www.pacebus.com .

COMMITTEE ACTION REQUESTED

No action is requested. This item is for information and discussion purposes.
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